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NOTICE REGARDING RFI# MED-22-016, Medicaid Enterprise Modernization Effort (MEME) Provider Outcomes Solutions
November 4, 2022

The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services would like to thank all the vendors who provided responses and demoes to our Request for Information released in June 2022. 
With this RFI, we prioritized the following three goals:
1. Learn about software products available on the market that are best suited to accelerate our ability to achieve the target provider outcomes.
2. Receive vendor feedback on best practice procurement approaches and payment methodologies for purchasing software and services.
3. Receive vendor feedback on the Agency’s proposed implementation strategy.
Your insights and feedback have allowed us to meet these goals, and have been valuable to our planning efforts. We look forward to delivering value to our provider community and stakeholders. Please see the MEME website to learn more about our next steps, as well as a summary of RFI feedback we received. 

Stephanie Clark 
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